From: Antablian, Michelle 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 5:00 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Subject: ethics question - cash 

Hello Ana!

Thank you so much for taking the time to speak to me and advise me on the thank you letter and $5 that was given to me by one of my customers. I let me supervisor Maria Townsend and Corey Thames now that we cannot accept any cash.  I will be donating the $5 to charity this weekend and will be sure to request a receipt.

Thank you so much and have a wonderful weekend,

Michelle Antablian

